



September 16, 2022 Dear Parents.

To help us know which students might need additional support in reading or math, all students complete screening tests up to three times each year. These tests help teachers see which students are likely to meet the end of year learning goals, and which ones need more help. Our screening assessments are happening now through mid October for fall screening.

Our school uses FastBridge Learning® assessments to screen students. Screening reports will be shared with parents during the school year. These reports help the teacher, student, and parents/guardians know if each student is likely to meet this year's learning goals. If your child has a low score on a screening test, and other information shows that the student needs extra help in that area, extra instruction will be given automatically during the daily school schedule and their progress will be monitored.

If you have questions about your child's school performance, screening scores, or progress monitoring results, please contact your child's teacher. We look forward to working with your child and you during this school year.

Thank you,

Sincerely, Kathy Kostrova, Primary Principal Stephanie Betts, Intermediate Principal